
• FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE DE L'AUTOMOBILE 

Le Président 

Mr. Eli Shachar 
Israel Automobile & Karting Association 

3 Hayezira st. 
2526 Raanana 

Israel 

Paris, 21 December 2020 

Dear President, c\J2.â..1 r~~) 
I am very pleased to inform you that the FIA General Assembly, which convened in Geneva and digitally 
on 18 December 2020, voted in favour of the affiliation of Israel Automobile & Karting Association in 
compliance with Article 3.3 of the FIA Statutes (National Sporting Authority). 

I take the opportunity of this letter to welcome you to the FIA family and I look forward to working with 
you in the future. The FIA recognizes the value that its Member Clubs bring to the Federation and I hope 
you will find affiliation with the FIA beneficial to your club, especially in these challenging times. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the FIA Administration, should you have any questions. 

With my most heartfelt wishes for your continued safety and health, 

Yours sincerely, 

Jean Todt 

8 place de lo Concorde / 
75008 Paris, Fronce 
T +33 I 4312 4455 
F +33 I 4265 2868 A WORLD IN MOTION 
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